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Dear Johanna family:
I hope you have been enjoying the current 
summer weather - children and staff have 
been working outside in the shade when it 
has got very warm!  It is not often that this 
happens in our country.  We have been 
reminding everyone to keep hydrated by 
drinking water throughout the day. 

Pupil Parliament
I am looking forward to reading the 
applications for MPPs this weekend.  I will 
share these with classes next week and then 
voting can begin!  

Attendance and Punctuality
This week saw the introduction of our two 
new trophies: one for higheset attendance 
and one for best punctuality.  

The vast majority of our children come to 
school on time, every day and are well over 
the Government’s expectation of 96% and 
meet our even higher expectation of 97%.  
Every day and very minute counts!

Breakfast & After School Provision
We have listened carefully to feedback over 
this year and we are going to run our own 
breakfast and after school provision from 
September.  We will not run a standard 
breakfast or afterschool club, as we want this 
to be an exceptional opportunity for children 
to continue their wider learning - socially, 
emotionally, physically as well as educationally.   
Please complete the survey and 
have your say!

Dawn,
Principal 

Friday 17th June 2022 www.oasisacademyjohanna.org 

  Twitter : @OasisJohanna

Every Minute Matters
We have introduced our new Attendance and Punctuality Cups this 
week, rewarding the highest attending class and the class with the 
fewest lates.  We normally 
announce this on the final 
page o f t he week l y 
newsletter, however as it 
is the first week of the 
cups , we wanted to 
celebrate on the front 
page!  Well done Orange 
and Blue classes, great 

a t t e n d a n c e a n d 
punctuality.

Make sure you come to 
school every day - gate 
opens at 8.50am and all 
children YR to Y6 can 
enter this way..

Wrap-around Care Consultation
We have listened carefully to parents and carers this year.  It does 
seem that the current provision is not fully meeting the needs of all 
our children and families.  We are going to provide wrap-around care 
(breakfast and after school club) ourselves from September 2022.

Please help us to know exactly what you need 
in terms of breakfast, after school AND 
HOLIDAY provision.  There are questions 
about affordability so please let us know what 
you think are acceptable amounts to pay for 
this provision.

Please access the consultation here: https://
forms.office.com/r/VtpEE2RhuV or scan the 
QR code.

SCHOOL CLOSED
Friday 24th June 2022

INSET DAY
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SNAC Leaders
Our SNAC Leaders (Snack and Nutrition Action 
Committee) have been busy helping other children 
learn about healthy, balanced eating habits.  This time, 
Y2 have benefitted from tasting lots of fabulous fruits 
and finding out how they are grown. Marion, one of 
our super volunteers, was also on hand to help out.  
We hope Y2 will be more willing and able to make 
healty snack choices in the future.

Child Friendly Lambeth
Please can as many pupils as 
possible complete one of the 
below surveys before the 
summer holidays begin… 
tell Lambeth what you 
think. Your voice counts!

Child Friendly Lambeth, a partnership 
programme with UNICEF UK and 
organisations within the borough, is 
working to prioritise young people’s rights 
and ensure that their voices are better embedded into 
local decision-making.  
 
As part of the Child Friendly Lambeth programme, we 
want to know what as many Lambeth children and young 
people’s (up to the age of 25) priorities are for the 
borough, their opinions and what’s important to them! We 
are also available to come in and speak to pupils and/or 
school councils to ask them their priorities (we have DBS 
Enhanced checks).
 
These opinions and feedback will inform our choice of 
UNICEF UK priority badges for the next few years. We 
will collaborate with our partners throughout the borough 
as well as children and young people to deliver actions 
against these priorities to make Lambeth a more child 
friendly borough.
 
Click here to complete the Child Friendly 
Lambeth survey! – this takes about seven 
minutes to complete
 
Click here to complete a shorter version of the 
above survey! – this takes about three minutes 
to complete

Guidance:
• Surveys need to be completed by 

Monday 1st August 2022 latest.
• Both of the below surveys can be completed by 

any child or young person up to the age of 25 
who lives in Lambeth.

◦ If preferred, adults can also guide children and 
young people through the survey and complete it 
on their behalf.

• There is also a printable version of the survey 
attached if this is more suitable. Please send 
pictures of any completed sheets 
to childfriendly@lambeth.gov.uk or let us know if 
you need us to come and collect them! 

 
If you have any questions, please use the email address 
above and Child Friendly Lambeth will help you.

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3DQdN3v_okJLs%26t%3D1s%26ab_channel%3DLambethCouncil&data=05%7C01%7CCDoyle%40lambeth.gov.uk%7Ca2610139aade402de2f208da4eabc11d%7Cc4f22780485f4507af4a60a971d6f7fe%7C0%7C0%7C637908798482101124%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=D8mOHVPBodZ3LJMDsf7L0LZ44fMcBgU%2Bd%2F6h7obbsac%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DgCfyxF9IB0WvSmCpcdb3_qU8seLdeEdFjsigUMRdtIVURFhGQlJTUTZLV05LRVgzNzBPTVhRUzM2WC4u&data=05%7C01%7CCDoyle%40lambeth.gov.uk%7Ca2610139aade402de2f208da4eabc11d%7Cc4f22780485f4507af4a60a971d6f7fe%7C0%7C0%7C637908798482101124%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=jLHdAFhi%2B%2BOg%2Fbf2u87Hkit6vYqsnKIwbFdQdjNhkxg%3D&reserved=0
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Cycling this summer
Have a look at the following website from Lambeth 
Local Authority and see the range of children and 
family cycle tuition and activities that you can book to 
take part in:    https://www.cycleconfident.com/
s p o n s o r s / l a m b e t h / ?
medium=email&source=GovDelivery 

https://www.cycleconfident.com/sponsors/lambeth/?medium=email&source=GovDelivery
https://www.cycleconfident.com/sponsors/lambeth/?medium=email&source=GovDelivery
https://www.cycleconfident.com/sponsors/lambeth/?medium=email&source=GovDelivery
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N 
Rainbow

Farnaz For being a fantastic friends.
Samantha For trying hard with her writing.
Zidaan For playing well with others.

R Red Kimora for knowing numbers fewer than 10.
1 Orange Charlotte For showing perseverance and 

patience in her maths work.  
Salma For trying hard to improve her 

handwriting and presentation.
Quinton For applying his sounds in his writing 

independently.
2 Yellow Adam For being self-controlled in a tricky 

situation.
Muhammad For always contributing to class 

discussion.
Liam For trying really hard to manage his 

emotions.
Sheniqua For being more focused on her work 

and taking care with her presentation.
3 Green Manahhil For great contributions to the class this 

week and for being the best partner 
during lessons.

4 Blue Reya For taking great pride in completing 
work to a high standard.

Arthur For showing an improved attitude 
towards his learning.

5 Indigo Maryam For practising self-contol effectively.
Seren For excellent effort and success in 

Maths using the iPad.
6 Violet Nasir for excellent handwriting skills.
PE Gabriel, Nia For excellent throwing technique in 

cricket.
Amera N, 
Malachi

For excellent throwing in P.E.

Luna For excellent effort in P.E.
Golden 
Table

EY and KS1 Riley & Habiibullah YN, Fiona & 
Alejandro YR, Charlotte & Salma Y1, 
Liam & Amera N Y2.

KS2 Nia & Rique Y3, Praise & Vigo Y4, Rimaz 
& Taha Y5, Romero & Isaiah Y6. 

Stars of the WeekDates for Summer 2 (term 6)
Week 3

Tues 21st June Y2 Trip to Shoeburyness Beach 
CANCELLED DUE TO TRAIN 
STRIKE - new date 7/7/22

Fri 24th June INSET DAY
School Closed

Week 4
Tues 28th June 9am coffee for 9.30am start

New Reception Parents Meeting 
(1 of 2)

Wed 29th June Y1 to Y6 Sports Day!
Fri 1st July YR Sports Day!

Week 5
Mon 4th July Jubilee Bank Holiday

School Closed
Tues 5th July Y2 singing: Lambeth Assembly Rooms
Wed 6th July Y5 singing: Lambeth Assembly Rooms
Thurs 7th July Y1 Orange Class Assembly

Y2 Trip to Shoeburyness Beach (new 
date)

Fri 8th July Oasis National Student Awards
Reports out to all parents/carers

Week 6
Tues 12th July 2pm and 6pm Y6 Production of 

“Shakespeare Rocks”
Thurs 14th July 9am coffee for 9.30am start

New Reception Parents Meeting 
(2 of 2)

Fri 15th July Year 6 to 7 Transition Day
Week 7

Tues 19th July 6-8pm Y6 Party
Wed 20th July Final day of school - 1.30pm 

finish.
School reopens

Monday 5th September 2022 Attendance 93% Week 1
It is really sad that a few children missed the start of term.  All 
of these families will now be referred for a fine with the Local 
Authority.  

Attendance Cup: Y1 Orange are our winners and were 
the first class to get the attendance 
trophy full of sweets!

Early Bird Award:  Y4 Blue  class 
receive the first punctuality trophy 
with 5 lates this week.  

Competition is hotting up for both 
awards - really try your best next 
week.

Class Last 
week 

R Red 89%
Y1 Orange 96%
Y2 Yellow 90%
Y3 Green 95%
Y4 Blue 96%
Y5 Indigo 93%
Y6 Violet 89%

Want the newsletter emailing?
Please make sure you give your email address to the 
office and we will send you an e-copy of the weekly 
newsletter each Friday.  Easier to click links to take 
you to further information.

Remember info@oasisjohanna.org for any non-urgent 
queries and we will endeavour to get back to you 
within 2 hours during the school working day. 
(9-3pm).

mailto:info@oasisjohanna.org
mailto:info@oasisjohanna.org

